SNITE MUSEUM OF ART

GRAPHIC ADVOCAY: INTERNATIONAL POSTERS FOR THE DIGITAL AGE 2001-2012
Professor Elizabeth Resnick from Massachusetts College of Art and Design, Boston, will be visiting the University of Notre Dame campus as part of the Graphic Advocacy: International Posters For The Digital Age 2001–2012 exhibit at the Snite Museum of Art. She will be giving a presentation Monday, February 2, 2015 at 7 p.m. in the Annenberg Auditorium.

The traveling exhibition was organized by Resnick, and is the third in a trilogy of socially conscious posters featuring 100 works from 32 countries including Bolivia, Bulgaria, Hungary, Israel, Kuwait, Russia, and Singapore.

A passionate design curator, Resnick views posters as a medium for social change, which record our struggles for peace, social justice, environmental defense, and liberation from oppression. From the confrontational and political, to the promotional, persuasive and educational, the poster in all its forms has persisted as a vehicle for the public dissemination of ideas, information, and opinion.

Resnick earned her BFA and MFA degrees in graphic design from the Rhode Island School of Design. She served on the board of the AIGA Boston chapter from 1989–2005, and served on the AIGA National Design Education Steering Committee from 2003–2005. She is also the 2007 recipient of AIGA Boston’s 2007 Fellows Award.

Her published work includes Design for Communication: Conceptual Graphic Design Basics (John Wiley & Sons, 2003) and Graphic Design: A Problem-Solving Approach to Visual Communication (Prentice-Hall, 1984). She writes commentaries and event reviews on occasion, and has interviewed many prominent designers and design educators for publication in Eye, AIGA Journal of Graphic Design, Graphis, Graphics International, Argentina’s TipoGrafica and IDEA from Japan.

The exhibition in the Snite Museum and Resnick’s public presentation are made possible with support from the Institute for Scholarship in the Liberal Arts, College of Arts and Letters; the Center for Social Concerns; and the Department of Art, Art History & Design, University of Notre Dame.

The show runs from January 18–March 8, 2015. Groups interested in viewing the exhibit should contact Associate Director Ann Knoll at the Snite Museum of Art 1–2 weeks in advance: Ann.M.Knoll.7@nd.edu, 574-631-4842
